
 

 

 

From: Hayley W 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Protest for DHHS Mandate 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 8:45:22 PM 

Good evening, 

I am sending this email to protest the forced vaccinations to college and school aged 
children...and ANYONE ELSE for that matter. 

There is no logical reason to enforce masks or vaccines. Studies show that vaccines nor masks 
prevent the "Covid-19" virus from spreading. 

The forced action of vaccinating students is an infringement to human rights. 

If schools begin to require this vaccine, then I will absolutely not be enrolling my children in 
public school nor participating for family and friends' children's fundraisers that are enrolled in 
public schools in Nevada. 

-Hayley Wharton 




